CHEDRO-IIl MEMORANDUM : ‘2‘! JAN 2025
No. g4, series of 2025 ' ,
CHBORO I
For  :ALL PRESIDENTS/HEADS/OFFICERS-IN-CHARGE OF STATE UNIVERSITIES

AND COLLEGES (SUCs) AND LOCAL UNIVERSITIES AND COLLEGES
(LUCs) IN REGION HlI

Subject : SURVEY ON GOVERNMENT ENERGY MANAGEMENT PROGRAM (GEMP)
COMPLIANCE OF PUBLIC HIGHER EDUCATION INSTITUTIONS

Date : January 22, 2025

X X

In accordance with the pertinent provisions of Republic Act 7722, otherwise known as the
“Higher Education Act of 1994 and in line with the Commission’s commitment to fostering
good governance and ensuring compliance with the Government Energy Management
Program (GEMP), all SUCs and LUCs are requested to participate in the survey
(hitps://bit ly/GEMPSurvey) to assess the level of compliance of public HEIs with GEMP
policies and initiatives on or before January 24, 2025.

Should there be any queries, the concemed staff may directly coordinate with the Office of the
Executive Director, CHED, through executivedirector@ched.gov.ph or call +63-998-592-1880.

For everyone’s information and usual cooperation.

Wide dis;jmination of this memorandum is desired.

DR. LORA L. YUSI
Director IV
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